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Dear New Jersey Gymnastic Parents,  
I hope this message finds you well and safe. As the state   
chairman, I want you to know how saddened I was for all of our   
athletes. It seemed that one day we were in our gyms, learning,   
growing and becoming self-empowered young women, and then   
the next day it was completely gone. No sectionals, states,   
regionals, nationals and recognition of our deserving senior class,  
a total disappointment for many and I am truly sorry.  
In the next few weeks, let’s hope that our gyms will be allowed to   
open. Once that happens, we will need your support to help in   
getting back to normal and also in recruiting others to join our   
great sport. We are also in the planning stages of honoring our   
seniors in early August.  The clubs have been working hard to   
exceed the CDC standards and have done everything they can, to  
stay afloat. I am sad to say that we did lose a few who could not   
last the financial hardship.  
When the doors open, let’s be there with support and any   
assistance that they will need. All of our gyms and judges have   
been working together through video conferencing and as always   
with great teamwork. With your support we will be back stronger   
and ready to develop incredible athletes. Thank you for supporting  
New Jersey USAG gymnastics. It takes all of our efforts to score a  
perfect 10!  
Wishing you the best always, 
 
Brant Lutska  
New jersey state administrative committee chairman 
 

 


